
 
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 13th September 
2024 ‘Pride in learning together’                                                                                                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

                 
 

    

 

 

  

 

 
 

   

                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Rec P, Y2M, 
Y2W, Y6K 

100% Expected Attendance 

Y3Ke, Y4G, 
Y5C 

98% Expected Attendance 

Rec C, Y1Di 96% Expected Attendance 

Y4C, Y6D 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y5K/S 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y3Kn 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y1Dr 91% Risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 

Jack Rubie Rose Amelia Leyah Grayson Ruben Ella 
Rose-Marie Thea Brody Brayden Lydia Aiyla Jaxon 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Riley Flossie Olivia Alfie Mason Noah Lee Macie Ethan 
Lexa Azaan Erin Jenson Harmony Alicja Katie Avianna 

P.E. Uniform 
Children have been arriving in  
very smart uniform for P.E. Just  
a reminder that all clothing needs to be 
plain with no logos, trainers need to be 
all black and children cannot wear any 
jewellery. 

Diary Dates  
 

 27.09.24 – INSET DAY 

 10.10.24 Hello Yellow 

 11.10.24 – Individual Photos 

 26.10.24 – October Half Term 

 04.11.24 – Return to school 

 07.11.24 – Rags 2 Riches clothing collection 

 12/14/15.11.24 – Dogs Trust in school 

 21.12.24 – Christmas Holidays 

 06.01.25 – Return to school 

Hello Yellow 
On Thursday the 10th October, we  
are inviting children to wear  
something yellow with their uniform  
in support of Mental Health Awareness. The 
‘something yellow’ can be bobbles, socks, a t-shirt 
anything yellow with their uniform. 

Bikes or Scooters 
If your child is bringing their  
bike or scooter to school or  
riding their bike or scooter  
home, they must not ride  
them on the school  
premises. 
 

The reason for this is that we cannot 
guarantee the safety of everyone. Also, 
we have little children who could easily 
get knocked over and hurt. 

Mobile Phones 
If your child is in Year 5 or 6  
and have permission to  
walk home, they can bring  
in their mobile phone,  
however, they must turn their  
mobiles off and hand their phone in  
to their class teacher who will return it to 
them at the end of the day.  

Secondary Applications 
Secondary schools are offering open 
evenings for children and parents to look 
around. Below are the dates we 
currently have: 
 Tupton Hall 19.09.24 3pm-9pm 
 Tibshelf 26.09.24 6pm 
 Hasland Hall 01.10.24 5pm-7pm 

The deadline to apply for secondary 
schools is 31.10.24 


